
 

 

 
DATE: November 13, 2018 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE: Glass QC – Delayed Implementation 
 
 
As previously communicated on July 20, 2018, the new Quality Control (QC) process for the glass 
material streams was to be implemented November 1, 2018 following an Education Phase that 
was to run until October 31, 2018.    
 
At the request of the ABDA, the industry partners have agreed to suspend this implementation 
date for 30 days to review the data collected during the Education Phase. During the month of 
November ABCRC will continue to conduct regular glass audits using the previous protocol. 
 
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the BCMB at 1-888-424-7671. For your 
reference, all previous Depot notices can be found on the BCMB website at 
https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/depot-owners-operators/depot-notices/.  

https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/depot-owners-operators/depot-notices/

